PIRATE BAND

LA VEGA

CHAIR CHALLENGE POLICY

e There will not be any challenges before the Christmas Concert because we
have a limited number of rehearsals.
Movement between bands is at director discretion.
Chair placement is locked on February 1 until after UIL Concert/Sight

Reading.

Challenges can happen within your current band placement.

You must challenge the person sitting directly above you.

If you are challenged, you must accept.

You may only challenge any individual twice: if you do not win either challenge,

you may not challenge that person again.

5. Students will get 5 minutes to individually study/practice the material selected by
the band directors.

6. The challenger will play first; the person being challenged will play second.

7. Director decision on the challenge is final.
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